

Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>

Protect Our Housing / CF #18-1245

14 messages

David Joya <info@email.actionnetwork.org> Reply-To: joyadavid6@gmail.com To: rita.moreno@lacity.org Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 10:43 AM

Rita Moreno,

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

David Joya joyadavid6@gmail.com 205 m bonnie brea Los Angeles , California 90026

Ivan Soto <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Reply-To: eldinde@hotmail.com
To: rita.moreno@lacity.org

Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 10:46 AM

Rita Moreno,

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

Ivan Soto eldinde@hotmail.com 741 Irolo Street Los Angeles, California 90005

Liliana Hernandez <info@email.actionnetwork.org> Reply-To: liligael01@icloud.com To: rita.moreno@lacity.org

Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 10:46 AM

Rita Moreno.

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

Liliana Hernandez liligael01@icloud.com Lexington av 5627 av. Los Angeles, California 90038

Carol Rincand <info@email.actionnetwork.org> Reply-To: crincand@gmail.com To: rita.moreno@lacity.org

Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 10:50 AM

Rita Moreno,

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the

critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

Carol Rincand
crincand@gmail.com
980 N Madison Ave.
Los Angeles , California 90029

Luisa Urbina <info@email.actionnetwork.org> Reply-To: luisa_Urbina23@hotmail.com To: rita.moreno@lacity.org Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 10:56 AM

Rita Moreno,

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

Luisa Urbina luisa_Urbina23@hotmail.com 980 n Madison ave apt 7 La, California 90029

Hollie Ross <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Reply-To: hollie_ross@yahoo.com
To: rita.moreno@lacity.org

Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 11:49 AM

Rita Moreno.

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

Hollie Ross
hollie_ross@yahoo.com
146 east 70th street
Los angeles, California 90003

Mar in Hernandez <info@email.actionnetwork.org> Reply-To: marvin02_hernandez@yahoo.com To: rita.moreno@lacity.org Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 12:08 PM

Rita Moreno,

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

Mar in Hernandez
marvin02_hernandez@yahoo.com
704 n honor blv.
Los Angeles, California 90029

Rita Moreno,

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

Jennifer Diaz jenniferdiaz292@yahoo.com Kenmore Los Angeles, California 90029

Patricia Solgun <info@email.actionnetwork.org> Reply-To: pjsolgun@yahoo.com To: rita.moreno@lacity.org Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 1:37 PM

Rita Moreno,

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

Patricia Solgun
pjsolgun@yahoo.com
Kenmore
Los Angeles, California 90029

Salma Velasques <info@email.actionnetwork.org> Reply-To: velasquessalma@gmail.com

To: rita.moreno@lacity.org

Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 1:54 PM

Rita Moreno,

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

Salma Velasques velasquessalma@gmail.com 972 n Oxford ave Los Angeles, California 90029

Charston McDonald <info@email.actionnetwork.org> Reply-To: m0s.d3ff@hotmail.com To: rita.moreno@lacity.org Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 3:00 PM

Rita Moreno,

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

Charston McDonald m0s.d3ff@hotmail.com

554 S St Andrew's pl Los Angeles, California 90020

Charston McDonald <info@email.actionnetwork.org>

Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 3:01 PM

Reply-To: m0s.d3ff@hotmail.com To: rita.moreno@lacity.org

[Quoted text hidden]

George Tamariz <info@email.actionnetwork.org>

Reply-To: gt9581@yahoo.com To: rita.moreno@lacity.org

Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 3:45 PM

Rita Moreno,

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

George Tamariz gt9581@yahoo.com Franklin Los Angeles, California 90028

Conny Munoz <info@email.actionnetwork.org> Reply-To: connymun55@gmail.com

To: rita.moreno@lacity.org

Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 4:01 PM

Rita Moreno.

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

Conny Munoz connymun55@gmail.com 405 N Monterey St Alhambra, California 91801



Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>

Protect Our Housing / CF #18-1245

1 message

Jaime Gomez <gomezd2003@sbcglobal.net> Reply-To: gomezd2003@sbcglobal.net To: rita.moreno@lacity.org

Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 8:38 PM

Rita Moreno,

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the thousands of units on the market that have become short-term rentals. After years of discussion, Los Angeles' ordinance on homesharing finally went into effect. I am outraged by Councilmember O'Farrell's attempt to weaken the critical protection of rent controlled units in the ordinance. The policy will make enforcement more difficult by erasing the bright line protecting rent stabilized units. I urge you Councilmember O'Farrell to withdraw his support and allow the current policy to work in protecting our housing, particularly rent-stabilized housing from being transformed into de-facto hotels.

Jaime Gomez gomezd2003@sbcglobal.net 2249 Rutgers Dr Apt A Costa Mesa, California 92627